
 
 
 
 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 
 
 

The Agency concurs with the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the Department of 
Planning and Budget regarding the regulations concerning Reasonable Limits on 
Amounts for Necessary Medical or Remedial Care Not Covered by Medicaid. 
 

 


